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Dear Resident, 

Works Completed 

 Installation of Metsec. 

 Brickwork is now 90% complete to the 

ground floor. 

 Roof is 98% complete and is watertight. 

 Screeding is complete to all the ground 

floors. 

 

Works in Progress 

 Installation of internal stud partitions.  

 First fix mechanical and electrical 

installations. 

 Internal timber staircases to the duplex 

flats have been installed and are 

awaiting balustrading.  

 

Works due next 

 Installation of lift.  

 Installation of the solar panels.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

OTHER NEWS 

 

Guildmore - Building for Southwark 
Guildmore, in partnership with Southwark 

Council, is developing 25 residential homes for 
council rent. The project is planned to complete in 

February 2022. 
 

A date to put in your diaries 

 

Topping Out Ceremony 
We will be holding a small Topping Out ceremony at 

2pm Monday, 26 July, to celebrate the building 

works reaching the roof level. 

Southwark Council officers, Guildmore Ltd personnel 

and Councillor Stephanie Cryan (Cabinet Member 

for Council Homes & Homelessness) will be 

attending. 

 

Local Employment 
Guildmore is committed to providing opportunities for 

residents in the borough.  Are you looking for a 

career in the construction industry?  We have 

opportunities coming up in the future for 

apprenticeships and tradespersons in carpentry, 

plumbing, electrical works, decorating and general 

labour. 

If you are interested, please contact David Sole or 

Charmaine Dullard. 

 

 

Guildmore Resident Liaison Officer 

Name: Charmaine Dullard 

Mob: 07811 241 355 

Email: charmaine.dullard@guildmore.com or 

rlo@guildmore.com  

 

Guildmore Project Manager 

Name:  David Sole 
Mob: 07976287986 

Email: David.sole@guildmore.com  

 

Southwark Project Manager  

Name: Phyllis Mensah-Twumasi 

Email: Phyllis.Mensah-Twumasi@southwark.gov.uk 
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 Site working hours: 

Monday - Friday 8am to 6pm 

Saturday – 9am to 2pm 

(No works will be undertaken on Sundays or 

Bank Holidays) 

For out of hours & emergencies please call: 

0800 028 2028 
 



 


